
 

 

Compassion Trust Wisdom Fellowship Friendship Peace 

 

This week in Year 3  
 

Tuesday 22nd April 2025 
 

English: This week, we will be exploring puns and using homophones and homonyms to create our own silly 
sentences and puns. Time permitting, we will start to explore some rhyming poetry. 
 

 

Maths: We will continue with our multiplication and division unit and practise multiplying a 2-digit number 
by a 1-digit number with exchanges. 
   
 

 

Homework: 
The homework this week will consist of a Maths worksheet (multiplying a 2-digit number by a 1-digit 
number with exchanges) and some sentence work on the spellings for the week. This homework should be 
handed in on Wednesday 30th April. If, due to exceptional circumstances, this homework is likely to be late, 
please let us know as soon as possible. 10 minutes reading and 5-10 minutes times tables and number bond 
practice should also form part of your child’s daily routine. 

 

Spellings:    
In the test on Wednesday 23rd April, children will be tested on their specific Star Colour spelling list. 
New spellings will be sent out on Wednesday after the test. For most children these will be a list of common 
homophones (words that sound the same but have different spellings and meanings): 
 

Other Matters: 

• Happy Easter! We hope you had a very enjoyable Easter break. We will be celebrating in our Easter 
service at Holy Trinity Church on Thursday at 9.30am. Please try to join us. 

• PE lessons this term will be on Mondays and Fridays. 

• Please check your child’s supply of pencils and white board pens. 
 
 

 


